
 

All posted notices are also available on the Court’s public website at www.cacd.uscourts.gov. 

G-15 (08/16) Notice from the Clerk  Removal date: 10/1/2020 
 

CRIMINAL BENCH DUTY IN THE SOUTHERN DIVISION

Effective July 13, 2020, criminal bench duty for the Southern Division will take place in the Ronald 
Reagan Courthouse in Santa Ana, by video or telephonic conference with the defendant’s consent and in-
court absent consent.   
 
Pursuant to General Order 20-08, criminal bench duty for the Western and Eastern Divisions will continue 
to take place in the Roybal Courthouse in Los Angeles. 
 

Kiry K. Gray 
District Court Executive/Clerk of Court 

July 6, 2020 


